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The Department of Agriculture, Sri Guru Teg Bahadur Khalsa College, Sri Anandpur Sahib organized a visit 

to Shivambu International, Oel, Una (Himachal Pradesh) for the 45 students of B. Voc. Food Processing Sem 

I, III and V on November 19, 2019. The visit aimed at familiarizing the students with the equipments used for 

the processing and production of jams, juices, syrups, squashes, pickles, tomato products, canned fruits, canned 

vegetables, dehydrated fruits and spices. Under the guidance of Dr. Renu Thakur (HOD) the event was 

convened by Prof. Jasman and coordinated by Ms. Aditi. Students got acquainted with the working of food 

industries viz. quality control, quality assurance testing, designing of food plant and sanitary practices followed 

in a food plant. 

 

 


